
We were asked:  

Q1. How many civil servants who have been made redundant by your government 

department since May 2010 have since been reemployed by your government department? 

Q2. How many civil servants who have been made redundant by another government 

department since May 2010 have since been reemployed by your government department? 

NB. Please note that reemployment should include all forms of employment including those 

who have been employed on a self-employed basis, or part-time, full-time permanent or full-

time fixed. 

Q3. Please include a breakdown of which of the categories in the above note each 

reemployed person falls into. 

Q4. Please also include a breakdown of which were management or executive level. 

Q5. Please also state which salary band each reemployed person falls into.  

 
We replied: 

A. Although we are not an employer in our own right, no civil servant on assignment to the 
Wales Office has been made redundant during the period set out in your request.  Nor, since 
May 2010, has anyone been made redundant by another government department and re-
employed on our behalf in any of the categories you list. 
 

 


